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Clear and direct - net pen systems for raising fish commercially is not an 

environmently sound practice for the Oregon coastal environment. Reasons include 

risk of release during storms, toxic dead zones, risk or virus in confined and 

concentrated nets and contributing to retide event migration. Simple put no net pen 

operation improved the environment within the effected areas adjacent to the pen 

location. Keep Oregon green and clean.  


